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St Michaelôs C of E Primary 
School Newsletter      Friday 19th January 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Thank you to everyone for supporting our fund raising charity event this afternoon. 
Movie Night has raised Ã195 and all monies raised will be sent to our school charitiesðWater Aid and Plan 
International. 
As usual best wishes for the week ahead.    
Ms Dyson     
Head of school 

Please remember if you have any queries or questions do make an appointment to come and 
speak to a member of staff.  We are always very happy to meet you.   
Donôt let a little worry become a big one!!  :-) 

Snacks at morning 
break and during after 
school clubsé  
Children can bring in a 
healthy snack, e.g. fruit, a 
plain cereal bar or plain 
biscuit to eat at morning 
break times.  
Research is telling us that children experience low  
energy levels mid morning which can impact on 
their concentration and learning.  
After school club snacksðChildren can bring in a 
healthy snack to eat before starting their club. This 
can also be a piece of fruit (easy to peel) a plain 
biscuit or cereal bar.  

This week Year 5 were treated to a visit by some rather bizarre characters. Mr Bowtell and Professor 
Memo, from the London Historical Society, came to school with an ancient document written by  
Alfred the Great himself! Their adventure, which involved sending letters to King Alfred 
through a time machine, took them on a journey that led to an amazing discovery buried right here in 
the St. Michaelôs playground! 



  

Important dates for your 
diaryé 

Wednesday 24th January  - 
Coffee morning in hall from 9.15ðNHS 
nursing teamðhealthy packed lunches 
Friday 26th JanuaryðNon-Uniform Day 
Wednesday 31st January  - Coffee 
morning in hall from 9.15ðImportant 
aspects of exerciseðNHS nursing team 
Wednesday 7th February - Coffee 
morning in hall from 9.15ðWhat's in your 
foodðNHS nursing team 
Friday 9th February  - Academic Review 
day 
Monday 12thðFriday 16th February ð
Half Term 

19th February 2018ðall children back 
to school 
Wednesday 21st February - Coffee 
morning in hall from 9.15 
Friday 23rd FebruaryðNon-Uniform Day 

 
A reminder all the term dates for this 
year and next (2018-19) are on our 
school website, so there is no 
confusion about when to book your 
holidayé 

Work of the week! 
Every week a brilliant 
piece of work is chosen 
to be óWork of the Weekô 
and displayed in the school  
lobby.  
This week Year 4 re-told the story of 
óThe Tear Thiefô by Carol Ann Duffy. 
Jamilya has written an excellent 
re-tell including key phrases form 
the text and using ófronted  
adverbials of timeô to explain when 
something happened, for example 
quick as a blink, late one evening 
and suddenly!. 
Well done Jamilya! :-) 

Oˤʞ Prˉʄˏʞ f˛ʞ ˁɯʍ 
WɫʮʔÍ 
 
Jeˡuʟ, ɯʮ˗ʜ uʟ tʙ 
˗isɾˏʘ  
˅ɯˏʘ y˛ʢ aˀʔ uʟ tʙ 
Øfʺʶl˛ʤ y˛ʢ.Ù  
Mʨɲʍ uʟ sˢr˛nʐ ˏn˛uʱʑ tʙ 
wʨʶʔ ɧeˡiɩʍ y˛ʢ eaʫʑ dˉʦ.  
Hʮ˗ʜ uʟ tʙ ˀhˉɼʍ y˛ˤʞ l˛ʁʍ  
˦iˁʑ ᴇɯˏrʟ ˁhaʠ ʂʍ ɵɫeʠ,  
sʙ ˁhaʠ ʂʍ toʙ ɳeaʋ ɺe˛ʽɳʍ tʙ 
fʺʶl˛ʤ y˛ʢ.  
Aɵˏʘ 

Attendance... Congratulations to 
our Year 3 class for winning the  
attendance award this week.  
Our attendance should be at least 
95% 
A reminder holidays in term time will 
not be authorised under any  
circumstances! 

Class Attendance % 

Year 3 97% 

Reception 96% 

Year 2 96% 

Year 4 96% 

Year 6 95% 

Year 1 91% 

Year 5 89% 

https://mindlovemiserysmenagerie.wordpress.com/footsteps/

